
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Tiverton           Term: Term 1               Topic: All about me 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 
Tiverton have had a brilliant start to the new 

school year and have been very busy! 

In maths we have been learning about 

multiple topics within number. We have 

looked at odd and even numbers, estimation, 

times tables and division. 

In English we have been learning about 

autobiographies; exploring and analysing 

their features, looking at what an 

autobiography is and even writing our own. 

Each pupil has designed a front cover for 

their very own autobiography, written its 

contents and created a blurb. This was a 

wonderful project and I am so proud of 

everyone’s final pieces! 

We have been exploring possible future 

careers in our World of Work sessions (WoW) 

and researching the skills and qualifications 

we would need to achieve our dream jobs. 

In science we have been learning all about 

humans. We have learned about the human 

life cycle, what humans need to survive and 

grow, a healthy lifestyle, mental and physical 

health. Engagement in science this term has 

been amazing and we have had lots of 

interesting and insightful discussions. 

In history we have been learning a range of 

important historical skills. We have been 

developing our research skills, asking 

questions, making comparisons and making 

observations.  

Badminton has been our focus in PE this term 

and the skill progression has been amazing! In 

PSHE we have been learning about bullying 

and discrimination, topics which all students 

handled with maturity and sensitivity. 

We have also really enjoyed going to the 

park each Friday afternoon, engaging in 

activities such as pumpkin carving and 

watching a movie together ☺  

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

First day back: Monday 4th November 2024 

Cinema trip: Thursday 13th November 2024 

Fire Station trip: Wednesday 27th November 2024  

Pets at home trip: Thursday 28th November 2024 

Soft Play trip: Friday 13th December 2024 

Last day of term: Thursday 19th December  
 


